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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 24th March C4 / 5 Parent Conversations 

Tuesday 25th March C3 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 26th March C1 / 2 Parent Conversations 

Friday 28th March Sponsored Hop / Skip—raising money 
to improve our outside areas includ-
ing the outside wooden learning lab—
school council idea. 

Thursday 3rd April Mother’s Day meal for Year 3 Mums— 

Thursday 3rd April School Disco—all year groups. 5.30—
7.00pm 

Thursday 10th April Break up for Easter 

Friday 11th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 28th April Return from Easter holidays 

Monday 5th May Bank holiday 

W/b Monday 12th May Year 6 SATs week: Mon—Thurs 

Friday 23rd May Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June Return from half term 

Friday 18th July Last day of the school term 

                  

Our 5R Stars for this week are: 

    

   Class 1:  Jude—being responsible 

 

    Class 2: Avaya—being resilient and resourceful 

   

  Class 3: Thomas—being resourceful 

 

 Class 4: Elliott—being respectful 

 

  Class 5: Avril—being resilient 

 

What’s been going on? 

Class 5 have been practising their 
debating skills this week. Great to 
see some active speaking and     
listening tasks across school. 

 

 

 

Class 1 have been 
busy learning about 
animals in Science. 
Some lovely draw-
ings! 

 

Class 4 are 
enjoying their 
Geography 

about energy.  

New waste and recycling legislation— ‘Simpler Recycling’ 

From 31st March there is new legislation which impacts 
schools around recycling. Although it is supposed to be sim-

pler, it will require a few changes to the recycling we already do. 

Because of this, children will need to bring home rubbish from their packed 
lunches. In one sense this is good as it will clearly show you what the children 

eat at lunch from their packed lunch. 

Fundraising 

The children brought home a sponsor form this week, and 
one was also sent via email, for our ‘Sponsored Hop and 

Skip’ which will take place next Friday. 

Please could you try to gather a couple of sponsors, so that 
we can raise money to improve our outside areas—including the 

learning lab and the C1 outside area. 

If the children would like, they can bring bunny ears too! Hopefully 
we’ll get some more of this lovely spring weather! 

Parent conversations 

Just a reminder that our parent—teacher meetings are being held next week. 
Please let us know if something crops up and you are no longer able to attend, 

or you need a phone call instead. 

Class 4 / 5 Monday—in the Victorian building all day. Door in corner of the top      
playground 

Class 3– Tuesday—in school before and after school, in the Victorian building 
during the school day 

Class 1 / 2 Wednesday—in the Victorian building all day. Door in corner of the 
top playground 

School menu 

New school menus have been sent home via email today, starting after Easter. 

Summer term extended schools 

The new bookings for clubs for the summer are now open. We have 
some new clubs on offer as well as some old favourites. Mrs Wallace 
and Mrs Carvell-Shepherd are running a ‘Youth Club’, Miss Decalmer 
is running an exciting Design club too! Plus our Crossbar coach is continuing with 
his popular club. Lots of outside sports in the summer sunshine too—hopefully! 


